
 

 

  

  

Lansdowne Avenue, Castleford, WF10 4DA 
 

 

Stunning Modernised Home  | Newly Fitted Carpets / New Decor  | 4 Sizeable Bedrooms  | En-Suite to 

Bedroom 1   
 

Large Newly Fitted High Spec Bathroom  | Newly Fitted Kitchen  | No Chain  | Detached Double Garage 
 

Asking Price: £275,000 

 



 

 
 

Lansdowne Avenue, Castleford, WF10 

4DA 
 

Hunters are delighted to offer to the market this 
expansive family home located in one of 
Castleford's most popular and established 
residential locations. This modern home which has 
just undergone a scheme of modernisation includes 
STUNNING NEWLY FITTED CONTEMPORARY 

KITCHEN/DINER, DOUBLE GARAGE and GORGEOUS 
HIGH SPEC CONTEMPORARY BATHROOM. The 
accommodation briefly comprises: entrance hall, 
ground floor w.c, kitchen/dining room, living room, 
staircase to the first floor, three double bedrooms 
and family bathroom, staircase to the second floor, 

master bedroom with en-suite shower room. To the 

outside the property sits on a large plot and to the 
front has a lawn garden whist to the rear there is a 
larger lawn garden with double driveway leading to 
a large brick built double garage. The location 
offers excellent access to local schools, town, 
transport/commuter links and local amenities. The 

property also benefits from new flooring and decor 
throughout in a contemporary style. NO CHAIN !  
 

 
 

HALLWAY  
The property is accessed through a upvc front 
entrance door which leads into a spacious newly 
decorated and carpeted hallway with central 

heating radiator. Located off the hallway is access 
to all ground floor rooms and the staircase to the 
first floor. 
 

 

 

LIVING ROOM  
5.66m (18' 7") x 2.58m (8' 6")  
A sizeable living room which has newly fitted 
carpets and new decor, featuring upvc double 
glazed french doors onto the rear patio and a 
central heating radiator. 
 

 

 

DINING KITCHEN  
4.64m (15' 3") x 3.66m (12' 0")  
A truly spectacular newly fitted dining kitchen 
compromises of new contemporary grey kitchen 
units to both high and low levels with Quartz effect 
white work tops incorporating a stainless steel sink 
and drainer with chrome mixer tap, integral 

washing machine, stainless steel electric oven, 
electric hob and extractor. This room also features 
a upvc double glazed window to the front aspect, 
two central heating radiators and ample space for a 
dining table. New flooring and decor. 
 

 

 

GROUND FLOOR W/C  
Featuring a contemporary grey gloss vanity unit 

housing a wash basin with a chrome mixer tap. This 
room also has a w,c, upvc double glazed window to 
the front aspect and a central heating radiator. New 
decor and flooring. 
 



 

 
 

 

 

STAIRCASE/LANDING  
Newly decorated and carpeted stairs and landing to 
the first floor featuring a upvc double glazed 
window to the side aspect central heating radiator 
and stairs to the second floor. 
 

 

 

BEDROOM 2  
4.76m (15' 7") x 2.66m (8' 9") 

The newly decorated and carpeted double second 
bedroom features a walk in double wardrobe, two 
upvc double glazed windows to the front aspect and 
a central heating radiator. 
 

 

 

BEDROOM 3  
3.60m (11' 10") x 2.80m (9' 2") 

This double bedroom has a upvc double glazed 

window to the rear aspect, new carpet and decor 
and a central heating radiator. 
 

 

 

BEDROOM 4  
2.75m (9' 0") x 2.56m (8' 5")  
A spacious fourth bedroom featuring a upvc double 
glazed window to the rear aspect and a central 
heating radiator. This room also has a new carpet 

and is newly decorated. 
 

 

 

BATHROOM  
3.66m (12' 0") x 1.84m (6' 0")  

This high quality new bathroom features a w.c, wall 
mounted contemporary vanity unit with a 
rectangular sink with a chrome mixer tap, large 
double walk in shower with mains shower and 

chrome fixtures, a rain shower head and separate 
rinser shower head, a large contemporary free 
standing oval bath with free-standing chrome tap 
with shower attachment. This family bathroom also 
has a upvc double glazed window to the side 
aspect, new flooring and decor and a central 
heating radiator. 
 



 

 
 

 

 

LANDING TO SECOND FLOOR  
Newly decorated and carpeted stairs and landing to 
the second floor, with a store cupboard housing the 
heating cylinder, newly carpets and decor and a 
upvc double glazed window to the side aspect. 
 

 

 

BEDROOM 1  
5.75m (18' 10") x 3.73m (12' 3")  

This spacious room which has been newly 
decorated and carpeted features dual aspect velux 
windows and two central heating radiators. Access 
to the en-suite. 
 

 

 

ENSUITE  

The en-suite to the master bedroom features a 

single shower cubicle with mains chrome shower 
fixtures, a pedestal wash basin, w.c, extractor fan, 
new decor and flooring and a new central heating 
radiator. 
 

 

OUTSIDE - FRONT   
To the front the property has a lawn with 
established planting and trees providing privacy. A 

path leads to the front door and continues around 
the side of the property to the rear garden. 
 

 

 

OUTSIDE - REAR   

The rear of the property is particularly spacious and 
offers a paved patio, spacious lawn garden and 
hedge and fenced borders giving privacy. Double 
gates allows access from the road onto a large 

double paved driveway in turn giving access to the 
double detached garage. 
 

 

 

DOUBLE GARAGE   
A large double detached garage offers ample 
additional parking and has the benefit of power, 
light and potential for roof space storage. The 
garage has two steel up and over garage doors to 
the front. 
 



 

 
 

 

 

AGENCY NOTES  
Hunters endeavour to ensure sales particulars are 
fair and accurate however they are only an 
approximate guide and accordingly if there is any 
point which is of specific importance, please contact 
our office and we will check the specific 
arrangements for you, this is important especially if 

you are travelling some distance to view the 
property. Measurements: All measurements are 
approximate and room sizes are to be considered a 
general guide and not relied upon. Please always 
verify the dimensions with accuracy before ordering 
curtains, carpets or any built-in furniture. Layout 

Plans: These floor plans are intended as a rough 

guide only and are not to be intended as an exact 
representation and should not be scaled. We cannot 
confirm the accuracy of the measurements or 
details of floor plans. ADDITIONAL SERVICES If you 
are thinking of selling or letting your home, please 
contact our office for more information 
 

 

 

OPENING HOURS 

Monday 9am - 5.30pm 
Tuesday 9am - 5.30pm 
Wednesday 9am - 5.30pm 
Thursday 9am - 5.30pm 
Friday 9am - 5.30pm 

Saturday 9am - 12:00pm 

Sunday Closed 
 

THINKING OF SELLING? 
If you are thinking of selling your home or just 
curious to discover the value of your property, 

Hunters would be pleased to provide free, no 

obligation sales and marketing advice. Even if your 
home is outside the area covered by our local 
offices we can arrange a Market Appraisal through 
our national network of Hunters estate agents. 
 



 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Lansdowne Avenue, Castleford, WF10 4DA | £275,000 

 

Hunters 6 Bank Street, Castleford, WF10 1HZ | 01977 604600 

castlefordsales@hunters.com | www.hunters.com 
 

VAT Reg. No 197 0188 79 | Registered No: 09188294 England & Wales | Registered Office: 6 Bank Street, Castleford, WF10 1LZ 

A Hunters franchise owned and operated under license by 5 TOWNS SALES & LETTINGS LTD  

DISCLAIMER 
These particulars are intended to give a fair and reliable description of the property but no responsibility for any inaccuracy or error can be accepted and do not constitute an offer or 

contract. We have not tested any services or appliances (including central heating if fitted) referred to in these particulars and the purchasers are advised to satisfy themselves as to 

the working order and condition. If a property is unoccupied at any time there may be reconnection charges for any switched off/disconnected or drained services or appliances - All 
measurements are approximate. 

 Energy Performance Certificate 

The energy efficiency rating is a 

measure of the overall efficiency of a 

home. The higher the rating the 

more energy efficient the home is 

and the lower the fuel bills will be. 

 


